
October 20,1958 
Calhoun, Georgia 

-
City Council met in call session at the 8ity Hall with Mayor Edwards, 
Aldermen Bill Spink, Frank Dickinson and J. T. Woods Jr. v Alderman 
David was on a hunting trip to the mid west. .b c.,0 ~~~"r 

Property owners On Bunea Vista Drive and North Streets requested that 
the council take into consideration an old petition requesting curb 
and gutter for their streets. City Engineer stated that he had a quote 
in price for the curb and gutter from Garren Construction Company as 
follows: For 24inch curb and gutter $1.48 plus the cost of driveways or 
$400 Per foot including driveways. Stated that this size was the only 
size forms he had. City Engineer recommended that 24 inch be used since 
this was the only forms available. After discussion the council decided 
that new petition should be circulated since a few of the property 
owners has secured their property since the old petition was circulated. 
Council decided they would vote on the petition when 2/3 of the property 
signed said petition and deposited the money. 

Oothcalooga Lodge #154 requested that the City of Calhoun give them a 
water tap for their new home on the Rome Road. After discussion the 
council decided that the tap must be paid for since no churches or none 
profit organizations had been given a tap before this date. 

Mr. Woods made a motion that Fire Chief Fred Stephens be appointed Fire 
Marshall for the Calhoun District in accordance with the State Fire Code 
Law. This motion was seconded by Mr. Dickinson voted on and passed. To 
serve until a sucessor is named. 

Mr. Woods suggested that the city engineer be instructed to clean up 
around the swimming pool, paint the filters and look after any other 
machinery that needed securing for t he winter. Stated that this was 
expensive e ~uipment and didn' t wqnt~it to go bad since a big bond issue 
was still owed on the pool and equipment. 

There being no other business the meeting was adgourned. 

~ -~~,__~_... ...... __.· __ ~_,,,...~.,,......~~---- --Approved 

~~ 
Respectfully Submitted 

Calvin Caldwell, Clerk 


